
CALIFORNIA PACIFIC MEDICAL CENTER 

 GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
UPCOMING CHANGE TO TIMEKEEPING POLICY  

YOUR INPUT MATTERS!
Sutter is introducing a new timekeeping policy that will pay employees 
to the minute, replacing the current 7-minute rounding policy. 
Employees have expressed concerns that this change could lead to 
disciplinary action.

We have met with Sutter and made several proposals, but they continue 
to refuse to acknowledge the existence of a “grace period.”

We need to discuss how this will affect us and ensure our voices are 
heard. Join us for a meeting to express concerns and plan our response.

nuhw.org

TUESDAY, MARCH 4

8:00 a.m.

ZOOM LINK 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86421848043

Or point your camera phone at the QR code 

MEETING DETAILS

Questions? Contact NUHW Representative Tania Singh at (415) 212-8614.


